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Wise Words 

Good things come to 

those who believe,               

better things come to 

those who are patient   

but the best things                

come to those who                            

don’t give up. 

“Advent                       

increases                      

our hope”. 

Pope Francis. 

                                    YEAR 1—YEAR 6 

                     FREE  SCIENCE ONLINE  CLUBS                                                                                

I would like to attract your attention to an excellent idea/resource on 

STEM, who are holding virtual science clubs. It is a great way of                

involving your children and enriching their knowledge and excitement 

about the surrounding world and Science. Sessions will occur fortnightly 

during term time on Wednesdays starting  at 4:30pm. Each session lasts 

30 minutes. 

https://www.stem.org.uk/national-stem-club 

The planned dates are:  

 • December: 09 

• January: 13 and 27 

• February: 10 and 24 

• March: 10 and 24 

I believe it might be a fascinating and highly educational journey for 

your children.  

Why not to have a go? :-) Enjoy! Ms Agnes, Science Coordinator. 
Please remember to                     

wear your mask                          

when on school         

premises                                

and keep your                  

distance inside and                                     

outside school.                                  

Follow the rules to                       

keep everyone safe.                                 

Thank you. 

Covid-19 Tests                                                                                                

If you or your child have any symptoms of Covid-19 and are sent for a 

test by your GP / NHS 119, please let us know. Parents/Carers                          

are also asked to email the results to the school when                                        

they or their child/ children receive either a positive                                                   

or negative Covid-19 test result. 

Posada                                                                     

Each class has a posada bag                         

containing a Mary, Joseph &           

donkey figurine. If your child brings 

the posada bag this week please help 

them by following the                            

instructions inside the bag.                              

There is also a diary for your                      

child to make a record of the ‘visit’ or                      

to write a prayer.                                                             

An adult should always supervise                  

the lighting of the candles and                      

stay in the room while the posada                

is used.  

 

REMINDER 

Supplementary Forms                         

Reception: September 2021 

All forms must be returned to the 

school office by                                    

Friday, 15th January 2021.                                                     

Late applicants are placed                    

further down the list. 

Your Primary online Council                

application form must also be            

submitted by                                

Friday, 15th January 2021.    



Thursday 10th December             

Nursery: Christmas Jumper &                

Fair Day (Wear your                                         

Christmas jumper to school)  

£2.00  Donation                                                             

Friday 11th December                      

KS1 & KS2 Christmas Jumper & 

Fair Day (Wear your                                         

Christmas jumper to school)  

£2.00 Donation                                                    

Thursday 17th December                     

Class Christmas Disco                             

Christmas jumper or own clothes                

in the afternoon only 

 

Last day of term:                                            

Friday 18th December                    

2pm: Year 2 & Year 4                     

2.15pm: Reception,                                           

Year 3 & Year 5                      

2.30pm: Year 1 & Year 6                                             

Please collect your                               

children on time.  

Nursery Daniella  Habil  

F1 Heavenson  Monae  

F2 Jeremiah  Taliyah  

R1 Mariam  Lilly-Mae 

R2 Davon  Fiyin  

 A1 Amelia Rose Emmanuel  

A2 Kiara  Divine  

N1 Lexie  Priscila  

N2 Esther  Destiny  

C1 Marie  Samin  

C2 Jose  Rihanna  

I1 Joshua  Ariane  

I2 Alpha  Israel  

S1 Joseph  Thomas  

S2 Ruby  Tatyana  

Kimya  Nursery  

Oduwa  F1  

Simon  F2  

Melanie  R1  

David  R2  

Josh  A1  

Leo  A2  

Emmanuel A N1  

Eloise  N2  

DeAndre C1  

Kate-Marisa C2  

Qwincy  I1  

Osaremel  I2  

Kayjah  S1  

Sadiq  S2  

 

 

 

 

Always wear 

a mask when 

entering the 

school.  

Thank you 

 

 

  2021                                              

Monday 4th January           

Monday 7th June  

Staff training:                           

School closed to all pupils. 

(1 more date                                            

to be confirmed)  

Christmas Holiday 

Last day of term:                                            

Friday 18th December 

 

 

 

 

 

School reopens                             

to pupils  on:                    

Tuesday                          

5th                                     

January 2021 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on                   

how we process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
30 20 50 

St. 

Claire  
30 70 100 

St. 

Mary 
60 70 130 

St.            

Joseph 
30 50 80 

St.  

Mary 


